

November 13, 2013

Dr. Ray Perren President Lanier Technical College 2990 Landrum Education Drive Oakwood, GA 30566

Dear Dr. Perren:

Thank you for your letter of July 30, 2013, notifying the Commission on Colleges of your intention to terminate two certificate programs, effective May 2014. The two programs are:

Central Sterile Supple Processing TCC Home Technology Integration Specialist TCC

In the case of both programs, no interest was generated among students and no students were enrolled in the programs. No faculty or staff members are impacted. We approve the termination of the above certificate programs.

Best regards,
Belle S. Wheelan

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/LCS:efk

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson, Vice President of Institutional Effectiveness and Operations at Forsyth Campus
Dr. Steven M. Sheeley

tions, was not comprograms, no makes who generated among smaletic and no students were of tolled in the programs. We should be dath monther, are immediate, "We supprove the se related a picture above an program and the programs.

Horap Team and Substitution of the Co.